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Dates for the Diary t 

he Diary 
AUGUST SEPTEMBER 

2 August Years 3-6 Athletics Carnival 5-16 September Parent Teacher Interviews 

4 August Spelling Bee Competition Final 12 September K-6 Assembly via Zoom, 2:30pm 

5 August Keep Concord PS Clean-Up Day (SRC)   

8 August K-6 Assembly via Zoom, 2:30pm   

26 August Daffodil Day (SRC)   
 

 

 

 

The Facta 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Term 3 – Week 2 (29th July 2022) 

 
 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           

 
 



 

Principal’Award Principal’s Awards / ntDear Parents  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to Term 3! I can’t quite believe how quickly this year is moving along……….Term 3 already! I hope 
the term has started off well for you and your family. 
 

 
 
Concord Public School Art Exibition – 16 & 17 September 
I’d like to begin with some exciting news. Concord Public School, in partnership with the P&C, will be holding 
an Art Exhibition on Friday 16 and Saturday 17 September. As you can see in the promotional poster above, 
the exhibition’s theme is “Dreaming” with links to Aboriginal culture as well. The exhibition will take place in 
the school hall, with our students’ artwork on display. On Friday night, we are planning to have the artwork 
displayed under a spectacular arrangement of lights, specifically designed to highlight all our students’ 
artwork. If you are planning on coming along to the event, this is the night to attend. As you may have seen in 
this week’s correspondence, the P&C are calling upon volunteers to help. We are very excited to be able to 
come together as a community. A covid-safe plan will be implemented to keep our community as safe as 
possible. However, the operations of this event may change depending on advice from the Department of 
Education and NSW Health closer to the date. 
 
Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Kit distribution  
A multi-pack of RATS were distributed to all famlies this week. If you did not receive your allocation, please 
contact the office. 
 

 
 
Education Week 2022, 1 – 5 August 
Education Week is an annual celebration of NSW public education and the achievements of our schools, 
students and education system. This year we continue to celebrate the journey students and learners take 
throughout the NSW Education system, focusing on how we are creating futures for our students, staff and 
families. 
 
                                                

Principal’s Message 



 

Prin Principal’s cipal’s Message 
Public education can change the lives of not just our students, but also the lives of our teachers, staff, families 
and communities. From the first days in childcare to post-school pathways, our education system is preparing 
young people to be agile thinkers and lifelong learners. We celebrate all types of learning that occurs at all 
levels across our education system and we have a shared responsibility in helping to shape the lives and create 
the future of today’s learners.  
Concord Public School will be celebrating Education Week on 16 and 17 September, showcasing our students’ 
fabulous artwork during our Art Exhibition. 
 

 
 
100 days of learning for Kindergarten 
Thursday was such a special day of learning for our Kindergarten students. They celebrated their 100 days of 
learning here at Concord Public School. Ms Gil and Ms Spoto prepared lots of exciting and engaging activities 
in the hall and the classroom, surrounded by balloons and steamers. Congratulations, Kindergarten! We are 
so proud of you! 

 
NAIDOC Week 
Our school term commenced with the acknowledgement of NAIDOC Week – a celebration of the history, 
culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. NAIDOC Week is celebrated across 
many schools in NSW and is a great opportunity to learn more about Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
communities. This year’s theme, “Get Up! Stand Up! Show Up!” pays respect to the history of the Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander peoples who have driven and lead change in communities over the years. Take the 
time to speak to your child about NAIDOC Week and what they learnt at school. 
 
Kindergarten 2023 
We are currently taking enrolments for our kindergarten classes next year. As we do every year, Mrs Coco will 
give each family a personal tour of the school, allowing parents/carers the opportunity to view classrooms, 
our facilities, meet staff members along the way and to ask questions. So if you, a friend or a neighbour would 
like to know more about our fabulous school, please make an appointment with Mrs Coco. 
 
I wish you all a happy, safe and successful Term 3. As always, we are only a phone call away if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 
Concord Public School 

  Principal’s Message, continued 
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  Term 3 Assembly Dates 

 

Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 

 
The Assembly dates for Term 3 - 2022 are now scheduled for: 

 
Week 4 – Monday, 8 August at 2:30pm via Zoom. 

 
Week 9 – Monday, 12 September at 2:30pm via Zoom 

 
Links to each event will be sent out before the date. 

 

 
 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the front 

office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly 
 



 

 

Princ Princwards / Pennant  
 

Kindergarten Enrolments, 2023 

We are currently taking enrolments for our kindergarten classes next year – 2023. 

If you or someone you know would like more information about our school or have a child ready 
to commence Kindergarten in 2023, please contact the school on: 

Phone:  9744-8427 or 9744-8452 

Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We are looking forward to welcoming new children and families to our school. 
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2023 Kindergarten Enrolments 

mailto:concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 



 

Mess 

 



 

a



 

g



 



 

e



 

wards / Pennant Proces 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

NO PARKING 
Signs like these are displayed within your school zone. Make sure you read the signs carefully before 

you move away from your vehicle as some ‘No Parking’ signs may have time restrictions associated 

with them. Council Rangers and NSW Police actively patrol school zones, especially during drop-off 

and pick-up time periods. Make the right choice and keep our students safe. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due 

to online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue 

box labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform 

or canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the 

school grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained 

from the Front Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the 

signed documentation, the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. 

Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

 

  

Message from the Office 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Ph:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

Concord Public School on Twitter 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

